
 
 
2023 Haunt The Lake Halloween House Decoration Contest 
 
Registra)on is currently open for the Haunt the Lake Decorated Halloween House 
Contest/Fundraiser. Deadline to register is October 15*; Judging will take place October 25, 2023. Anyone residing in the 
Greenwood Lake School District can register. All registered homes will be included on a map for a SELF GUIDED Halloween 
Home Tour. This event is sponsored by the Village of Greenwood Lake. 
 
Prizes Awarded for 1st Place and Runner Up. 

• Family Beach Pass to Thomas P. Morahan Waterfront Park valued at $225.00 
• $100 GiX Card 

 
Cost to Register: $10 (Cash Only). 
*All proceeds to go to the Greenwood Lake Food Pantry* (Forms can be picked up at Village Hall located 18 Church Street 
Greenwood Lake, NY 10925.) 
 
Please complete the form below and bring it to Village Hall along with your $10 registra)on fee to enter a property in the 
2023 Halloween Decorated House Contest. Entered proper)es will be eligible for various prizes. Par)cipa)ng addresses 
will be included on a map of holiday lights and promoted to area residents and visitors during the holiday season. 

 
 
 
 

 
By entering the contest, you agree to have your address included in promo)ons to locals and visitors. To par)cipate in the 
contest, lights must be turned on each evening from at least 6pm to 8pm between October 10 and October 31, 2023. 
 

Name  Email  
Address  Phone  


